September 13, 2019

Dear Mr. Brownlow,

I am requesting a lane change from B.S. to B.S.+10. I have earned 8 credits through ACP, and 2 graduate credits from the University of Mary. Attached are the certificates validating these credits.

- ACP: Student Music Composition, 3 credits on October 17, 2016
- University of Mary: GWC 500-90 Total Band Director Workshop, 1 credit on August 1, 2018
- ACP: Music Composition Curriculum and Implementation, 4 credits on May 15, 2019
- University of Mary: GWC 500-38 Total Band Workshop, 1 credit on July 31, 2019
- ACP: Denver Summit, 1 credit on September 13, 2019

extrance Bround

Thank you,

Stephanie Brownlow